
September 21 ,I 998 

Donna Klay 
Adrian City Clerk 
Adrian City Hall 
P. 0. Box 187 
Adrian, MN 561 10 

Re: OA-494 & OA-494-1 AdtiatWestside Township Joint Agreement 

Dear Ms. Klay: 

Having heard no response to our letter dated April 21,1998 (copy enclosed), the 
Municipal Board will take no further action on the above-described annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 

Enclosure 

cc: Nobles County Auditor 
Judy E. Hendel, Township Clerk 
Kenneth J. Kohler, Attorney at Law 
Jeff Saholt, MnDOT 


